27th January, 2009 

Our Ref: JW/PM 

Mr. Tom Reeves 

Commission for Energy Regulation 

The Exchange

Belgard Square North

Tallaght

Dublin 24 

Re: Energy Costs 

Dear Mr. Reeves,

The Mayor and Members of this Council request that you review and reduce energy costs to levels which reflect current crude oil prices and that this be done immediately and not next October.

I await your response. 

Yours faithfully, 

__________________

JOHN WALSH

TOWN CLERK 
